
 

 

4th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Pathways Day on Thursday 10th November 
 
We are at a critical time in your child’s education with only 103 school days remaining until the GCSE Examinations 
begin. In order to ensure that we maximize the opportunities available for your child we are bringing to your attention 
an important event taking place on Thursday 10th November. 
 
Pathways Day will be in three parts as outlined below; 

• An Assembly – This will be a brief outline of the day covering the range of courses available based on your 
child’s predicted exam grades.   

• A College Fair – Students will be able to collect application forms and speak to staff from the various colleges 
that have been invited into school. 

• An application form session - Students will need to complete and submit at least one application to a college. 

 
Normal lessons will not take place on this day and students do not have to wear school uniform. They need to arrive on 
time at the Auditorium to register (see timings for Part 1 – assembly below), with two black pens, a pencil, a rubber and 
a sharpener. Lunch will be provided for all students at the end of their day (Group C will have lunch at 12.45pm). The 
groups and timings are outlined below; 

  
Part 1 

Assembly 
Part II 

College Fair 
Part III 

Applications 
Lunch 

Group A 
ABN, ALE, BKY 

9.45 –10.15 10.20 – 11.00 11.00 – 12.10 12.15 
(Reception) 

Group B 
CJS, MMY, PFS 

10.35 – 11.05 11.10 – 11.50 11.50 – 1.00 1.05 
(Reception) 

Group C 
SCR, SHS, VBR 

11.25 – 11.55 12.00 – 12.40 1.10 – 2.20 12.45 
(Gallery) 

 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support at this time. If you have any queries please feel free to contact 
us on the school number. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms J Irish     Mr P Larvin 
Head of Year 11    Deputy Headteacher 
Assistant Headteacher 


